
 
 
  
 
 
6 June 2023 
 
Dear Families 
 
Ref: Term 6 assessment to support your child’s transition into KS4 
 
We are approaching the time when you child will be transitioning from KS3 to KS4, where they 
will move from an adapted National Curriculum pathway of learning to completing Functional 
Skills Accredited Learning Qualifications. 
 
To support with their curriculum learning offer next year, I would like your child to undertake 
some assessments in Term 6 to support with ensuring they are placed in the appropriate 
leaning group for next year. 
 
The assessments will take place each morning of the following days: 
 
Monday 12th June – Maths 
Tuesday 13th June – English Reading and Writing 
Wednesday 14th June – Science  
 
These assessments are designed to support your child by ensuring that they are suitably 
placed when entering KS4 in September and beginning a new pathway of learning. The 
assessments, alongside data shared by their class teacher, will enable them to be placed 
effectively into their learning groups for the subjects specified above. 
 
The assessments will take place in your child’s classroom, under exam conditions, but with 
reasonable adjustments in place to ensure they are well supported and are able to manage 
any stress that they may encounter. 
 
Please contact ryan.mason@abbotsleaschool.co.uk if you have any questions relating to the 
assessment discussed, or any questions regarding your child’s experience in KS4 next year. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mr Mason 
Key Stage 5 Leader  
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